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BOARD ACTIONS

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students
FROM: John B. Moseley, President (>M'/
DATE: November 13, 2023

SUBJECT: Action ltems - Board of Curators

During its meeting held on Thursday, November 9, 2023, the Lincoln
University Board of Curators approved the following:

1. A Certificate and Minor in Cybersecurity. (For additional information
contact Dr. Stevie Lawrence, Provost and Vice President for Academic
Affairs.)

2. Accepted the audit report prepared by FORVIS for the fiscal year
ending June 30, 2023. (For additional information contact Mr. Jeff
Barlow, Vice President for Administration and Finance.)

3. The candidates for the various degrees to be awarded at the
completion of the 2023 fall semester, pending successful completion of
allrequirements and finalization of all other obligations to the University.
(For additional information contact Dr. Stevie Lawrence, Provost and
Vice President for Academic Affairs)

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be
held on Thursday, February 8, 2024
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